## Memorandum of Agreement

## between

The Ann Arbor Administrators Association

and

The Ann Arbor Board of Education

The Ann Arbor Administrators Association and the Ann Arbor Public Schools Board of Education agree on the following for the 2024-2025 school year:

- To pay a stipend of \$2000 to the six (6) administrators will train on the calibration of the Teacher Evaluation system over the course of the 24-25 school year.
- To pay a stipend of \$6500 to one (1) administrator who will serve as the district coordinator for AP Testing for the 24-25 school year..

These stipends will be paid half in January 2025 and half in June 2025.

This Memorandum of Agreement constitutes the entire understanding and agreement reached by the parties with respect to this matter, and is not precedent setting as to the master contract or the policies of the Board of Education of the City of Ann Arbor.

ANN ARBOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Shonta A. Langford

Assistant Superintendent of HR

ANN ARBOR EDUCATION

ASSOCIATION

Vatasha York

AAAA President